
Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C. 20554

September 18, 2018 

Mr. Larry Stone, President 
STONECOM COOKVILLE, LLC 
259 S. Willow Avenue 
Cookeville, TN   

Dear Mr. Stone: 

  Re:  WBXE(FM), Baxter, TN (FID# 31426) 
          WKXD(FM), Monterey, TN (FID# 31387) 
          WLQK(FM), Livingston, TN (FID# 73212) 
          WUCT(AM), Algood, TN (FID# 39797) 

We have completed our review of your response, on behalf the above-referenced, 
commonly owned STONECOM COOKVILLE, LLC stations, to the February 26, 
2018, random audit letter sent in accordance with the provisions of Section    
47 C.F.R. 73.2080(f)(4) of the Commission’s Equal Employment Opportunity 
(EEO) rules.   

As a result of our review, we find that no further action is required.  In accordance 
with Section 73.3526(e)(10) of the Commission’s rules for commercial stations or 
Section 73.3527(e)(11) for noncommercial stations, the licensee must place copies 
of this letter, our audit letter, and its audit response in the stations’ online public 
inspection files.  The licensee must maintain these materials in the files until the 
next grant of the renewal application, by final order, of the license for which the 
file pertains. 

Sincerely, 

Lewis Pulley 
Assistant Chief, Policy Division 
Media Bureau 
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